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We are thrilled to announce some exciting news…We are expanding our field of membership with the
addition of two new branches, increasing our total number to seven locations across the region.

We extend a warm welcome to IC FCU members, as they join Priority First FCU. We are happy to
announce that IC FCU has merged with PFFCU. On March 26th, IC FCU located at, 1002 Philadelphia St.,
Indiana PA, officially opened their doors as Priority First FCU. IC members, who had limited services, will
now have access to all Priority First’s services including, cash deposits and withdrawals, debit cards,
mobile banking, remote deposit, bill pay, real estate loans, indirect auto loans, credit cards, commercial
loans and business services, certificates of deposit, and IRAs. We are excited to offer all these services
to IC members and we look forward to serving Indiana County.

On April 25th, KGC FCU out of Knox, PA, will merge with Priority First FCU. KGC FCU is located at 778
Beatty Ave., Knox PA. KGC members will also have additional services available to them, such as, mobile
banking, remote deposit, bill pay, real estate loans, indirect auto loans, commercial loans and business
services, certificates of deposit, and IRAs. We are looking forward to be serving KGC FCU members and
all of Clarion County.

At Priority First FCU, we pride ourselves on being a community-driven financial institution that strives to
provide our members with the best banking experience possible. As members, you can expect
personalized service, competitive rates, and a variety of financial products and services to meet your
needs. Our team is dedicated to helping you achieve your financial goals, whether that's saving for a
vacation, buying a new car, or starting a new business. 

Spring 2024
"Serving  Armstrong, Butler, Clarion, Clearfield, Crawford, Elk, Forest, Indiana, Jefferson, McKean, Mercer, Venango, and Warren Counties" 

Uniting Strength!

We firmly believe that our success is directly tied to the
success of our members, and we are committed to helping
you achieve financial wellness. We look forward to serving
these new counties and establish lasting relationships with
you as valued members.
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2024 Board of Directors Nominees

Brian Anderson
Brian has been a credit union member for 36 years. He has served on the Board
of Directors for the last ten years.  Brian is retired from Owens Brockway Glass
as a Mould Maker where he worked for 40 years.  He is on the Administration
Board and Pastor Parish Relations at Morehead United Methodist church.  He is
also financial secretary for his union, Local 71 USW (United Steel Workers).  
Brian has volunteered in the past coaching Little League girls’ softball and tee
ball as well. He resides in Brockway with his wife, Mary Lou and has three adult
children.
 
Kevin Kriner
Kevin has been a credit union member for over 41 years and on the Board of
Directors since 2015. He is involved or has been in various voluntary
organizations including seven years with the Boy Scouts of America Troop 27,
Trustee at Mt. Zion U.M.Church (overseeing buildings and investments for 20
years, chairperson for 4 years), and Financial Secretary for Local 28 Brockway,
PA. Kevin has also volunteered for many youth organizations including DuBois
Little League, Boys High School Basketball Boosters and Volleyball Boosters
including fundraising events.
 
Jeff Luzier
Jeff has been a credit union member for 28 years. He was previously the
Chairman of Clearfield Stoneworkers Federal Credit Union that merged with
Priority First in 2016. Jeff coached youth soccer and wrestling, and he enjoys
playing indoor soccer. He lives in Clearfield with his wife, Tina; together they
have four adult children.
 
Bob Presto
Bob has been a credit union member for over 48 years and has served on the
Board of Directors of the CU since 2001. He is retired from Owens Illinois after
42 years of service, where he was the Financial Secretary for the GMP Local 28
union for 15 years. He is currently serving on the Board of Directors and as
Treasurer of the Rock Shanty Hunting Club. Bob is a member of the NRA, the
Keystone Elk Alliance, and the Ridgway Rifle Club. In his younger years he was a
Boy Scout leader Troop #40, he coached boys T-ball, and girls softball. Bob
enjoys traveling, camping, hunting, his ATV, and spending time with his
grandchildren.

2024
HOLIDAY SCHEDULE

Call Toll Free!
800.368.0739

May 27 - Memorial Day
June 19 - Juneteenth Day
July 4 - Independence Day
September 2 - Labor Day
October 14 - Columbus/Indigenous

Peoples‘ Day
- Veterans DayNovember 11

November 28 - Thanksgiving Day
November 29 - Black Friday 

(Closing at Noon)

December 24 - Christmas Eve
(Closing at Noon)

December 31 - New Year‘s Eve
  (Closing at Noon)

January 1, 2025 - New Year‘s Day

December 25 - Christmas Day

The following individuals were nominated for the credit
union’s Board of Directors. Election results will be
announced at the Annual Meeting. 

Don’t forget your tickets
to our annual meeting!

Saturday, April 27th at the
Bellamauro.  Entertainment by

Dueling Pianos! You won’t
want to miss it!


